
CHANGES TO YOUR RECYCLING PROGRAM
Beginning August 1, your recycling will be collected every other week, 
instead of once a week. 

When will my new collection day be? Learn your new scheduled 
collection day for recycling by going to WWW.WEBSITE.COM or 
scanning the QR  Code.

Who is affected? This change applies to Sandy City residents with 
Waste Management services only.

Why is recycling changing? The cost of recycling is increasing. This decrease in 
service is offsetting higher costs, allowing us to keep your recycling rates at the same 
affordable rate.

Does this mean my waste and recycling bill is going up? No. Your bill will stay the same.

Questions? Call (888) 496-8824. 
We appreciate the opportunity to serve Sandy City!



8652 S. 4000 West
West Jordan, UT 84088

New recycling service 
schedule starts August 1.

Please recycle these items:

Steel and 
Aluminum Cans

Plastic Bottles, 
Tubs and Jugs

Clean 
Paper

Flattened 
Cardboard

Questions? Call us at 
(888) 496-8824.


